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We hope you are well in these 
strange Covid19 times. The Lord 
has been doing some great things 
despite all this! 
As you may know, we’ve been 
working with international students 
and scholars for the past seven 

years. The Lord has impacted many people in these 
years. Take, for example, Jerry & Lee, a couple from 
Taiwan. Jerry is a marketing professor there and 
Lee is a district judge. Before the lockdown, I (Rick) 
was meeting with him for English conversation and 
some Bible study. Jerry didn’t trust Christ, but was 
very touched by the love of believers. Lee, his wife, is a 
young believer and met with two of our staff women 
for basic follow up. They saw some great growth in 
her. They returned to Taiwan in the summer, but we 
think this won’t be the last time we’ll see them! 
As of September, Lisa and I have a new role with 
Cru...it’s called Cru City. We feel the Lord is calling us 
to expand our ministry into the community and city 
where we can have a greater impact for Him. This is a 
way we can multiply ourselves, where we can leverage 
our many years of ministry…overseas and in the U.S. 
We feel Him opening up doors for us in three main 
areas: 
1.	 with our neighbors: seeking to go deeper in 

relationships and share our faith 
2.	 partnering with ACC in ministry and possibly with 

other Christian non-profits in the area 
3.	 to equip, encourage and empower OTHERS 

to have a ministry right where God has placed 
them…in their neighborhoods, workplace and 
families.

Please PRAY for wisdom, direction and provision as we 
start this new ministry.
Thank you for your continued partnership with us… we 
are so grateful!
Rick & Lisa

Welcome
We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 
Communication and/or Prayer Request 
form. We would love to pray for you and 
get you more information. 

Giving available
online or on the 
ACC app
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Lynnwood WA 98036

425.774.7766
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EVENTS AND INFO

WHEN WILL ALDERWOOD COMMUNITY CHURCH REOPEN IT’S DOORS?
Our desire as a church, from the elders to the staff, is to do all we can to 
make decisions based on your safety and health. That means, among 
many other things, that we follow the guidelines of our governing 
officials.
Our plan at this time is to hold our first INDOOR services on 9/20. Masks 
are required and we will adhere to social distancing rules, so families 
will need to sit together. Please RSVP as we are limited to 200 people 
at each service.
More information is available on our website: alderwood.cc.

We also offer an ONLINE WORSHIP EXPERIENCE (including a message 
for kids & students) via the ACC app or our website: alderwood.cc/online

For more ways to connect, Like and Follow our Facebook page: 
Alderwood Community Church.
You can also find us on Instagram: alderwoodcc

If have not been receiving weekly emails from Alderwood Community 
Church, please check your junk email folder...if you still don’t see 
anything, send your current email to us at ReachUs@amcc.org with 
instructions to update your personal information.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is up and running! Come by on 
Tuesdays (9am to 3pm) or Saturday mornings with any donations 
you have...a list of items needed and the address can be found at 
alderwood.cc/compassion

Visit our website to find out about upcoming events like our Night of 
Worship & Compassion on September 18th.
Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events


